
August 7, 2025 
 
Dear STRIDE Academy Leadership, 
 
Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from STRIDE Academy, effective 
August 22, 2025. 
 
I am grateful for all I have learned during my time at STRIDE, and appreciate the opportunities 
and experiences of the past three years. 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
 
 
 
 
Paige Knorek 
 
 


